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Dear Chris.

After reviewing the Emergency First Response curriculum for CPR we have accepted the

coursework as a suitable certification for AFAA instructors. The CPR course has been

filed for acceptance for those individuals who have completed the written and practical

portions of the testing at a site location. Once the workshop has been completed by the

individual and proof of current CPR is obtained., we will accept the card as a valid card

for recertifi cation purpo ses.

Thank you for the efforts you have put forth in getting this coursework approved.

Sincerely,

Kurt Murray
Director of Continuins
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